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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

Was a formal or informal funding proposal for the Tjapukai Aboriginal Cultural Park 

considered by the IBA in June last year? 

 

Answer: 

 

In July 2011 the IBA Board considered a formal request for $12 million in capital for the 

redevelopment of Tjapukai Aboriginal Cultural Park and $2 million in working capital to 

support the business leading up to and during the redevelopment works. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


